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To:  SC All Students <SCAllStudents@spelman.edu>

Please Join the Spelman chapter of NAACP on Thursday, October 22nd from 11 am - 12:00 pm as we
par�cipate in the AUC VOTES Spelman SGA Instagram Takeover. We will be going over "What Would
You Do" scenarios based around how to vote, online vo�ng, and voters' suppression with a live Q & A
at the end. Don't miss out on the fun!  



If you have any ques�ons or concerns, please contact spelmannaacp@gmail.com. 

Brooke Watson 
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